From: I

Sent: 12 June 2020 14:20
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application 2020/1691/P
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Dear Sirs & Madams,
T am emailing you in connection with the application above because I did not manage to locate an "add
comments here" button even though the public notice says one can comment until Friday 12th June 2020.

I haved lived in the INE——— N | o retired and now live on

my own. A number of health issues limit my mobility and so I greatly value my privacy along with peace &
quiet whenever I can get it. | have a small garden in the rear yard of what was once a terraced family house.
The area referred to in the plans directly overlooks my garden and so will deny me the privacy, peace &
quiet which T currently enjoy. Hence T object to the work going ahead.

In general terms, by using an existing flat roof to create a rear roof terrace to an existing flat the proposal
moves some of the noise normally contained within the walls of that flat into the external space where it
will be broadcast to the local neighbourhood. I would not see that as something of benefit.

Sincerely,



